
WLPA MINUTES FROM OCTOBER 14, 2024 

  

The October 14, 2024 WLPA meeting was called to order by President Sue.  

  

The Treasurer's report was read. 

  

There was no Sunshine report this month. 

  

The Spring Bash date will be set soon once schedules are finalized.  

  

Our Christmas gathering is set for Sunday afternoon on December 8th. Stay tuned for what time, 
once it is settled. Please bring food to share, with drinks available from the bar. Please support 
Willow Pond, who graciously allow us to use their facilities for our meetings and events. Thank you, 
Willow Pond! 

  

Old business: discussion concerning the potential winter burning of cattails ensued. Sue has 
attempted several times to discuss the issue with Fox Valley tech fire instructor and is still awaiting 
a response. A test site may be attempted this winter when conditions are right.  

  

Discussion continued on how to save costs on harvesting and various ideas were presented. 
Because this is an on-going issue, we will continue to explore all options. Hearty thank you's 
to all the volunteers assisting with the various needs to keep our harvester and other equipment up 
to speed and in working order! It is greatly appreciated.   SPECIAL thank you to Keith LeComte, who 
has been the harvester point man for the past 13 years.  Keith and his wife, Sally will be leaving 
White Lake and moving to their new property in Wild Rose before the next season.  He will be greatly 
missed. 

  

New business: the upcoming election of board members is in March with 3 openings.  The 
President Position, VP Position and Sunshine Committee will also be open for election.  Contact 
Sue if interested (suerathsack@gmail.com). Please consider helping out! 

  

Next meeting is Monday November 11 at 6 pm at Willow Pond. 
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